TOWN OF HALIFAX

Conservation Commission
499 Plymouth Street, Halifax MA 02338
781-590-3872

Town of Halifax
Conservation Commission
Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing conducted by the Halifax Conservation Commission
under the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40 (Wetlands Protection Act) and Chapter
164 of The Town of Halifax (Halifax Wetland Protection Bylaw) on Tuesday, April 11, 2023, at
8:00 p.m., in the Great Hall, 2" Floor at Halifax Town Hall, to consider a Notice of Intent and
Storm Water Management submitted by Casco Civil Engineering, of Maplewood, MO, on behalf
of applicant R&J, LLC, of Westport, CT, for a Notice of Intent proposal to construct an Urgent
Care, Starbucks and Auto Zone with parking, utilities and associated grading and a Storm Water
Management proposal for the development of 2.46+/- acre lot B for commercial use (retail,
restaurant and medical office( at 314 Plymouth Street, Halifax, MA. Shown on Assessors Map
63, Lot 6, 6A & 6B.

Copies of the filing are available at the Conservation Commission’s office at the Halifax Town
Hall, per request via email peggy.selter@halifax-ma.org or by calling (781) 590-3872.
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